
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                 Fax:  444 71550             email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                   18th November, 2013                           Term 4 Week 7 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents/carers, 
Congratulations to the senior students attending Berry Sport and Recreation camp this week. Thank you to the 
parents who have given their child this opportunity. After past camps I have heard parents say their child has 
matured a little bit more and gained valuable independence skills. Camps are designed to be fun but they also  
encourage your child to challenge themselves in a safe environment. 
 
Students in Years 6 and Year 5 have been invited to attend a leadership day organised by the small schools. 
The school will meet the cost of this event but students will need to have their permission note signed and   
returned to school by this Tuesday 19th November. 
 
Kindergarten orientation for 2014 commenced a fortnight ago. Students this week will be coming into the    
classroom for more formal work while parents have the opportunity to come to the library to meet with school 
personnel and to discuss uniforms for next year. 
 
Many thanks to the parents who support the school and make sure their children do not bring toys to schools. 
Toys only cause issues and are more likely to be broken or miss placed, if they come to school.  
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
TRIVIA NIGHT 
A big thank you to those families who have already sold their raffle tickets.  Please return all raffle tickets this 
week if sold or unsold so we can mark your child’s name off our sheet.  We are also asking any families 
that cannot attend to help us out with some donations for the night such as:  red or green Christmas napkins, 
large red plastic plates, thousand island dressing, tartare sauce,  tomato sauce, jatz biscuits, fresh lemons or 
fresh fruit & vegetables (closer to the date). 
 
All parents are welcome to attend the trivia meetings every Friday morning at approximately 9:15am in the 
school library.  Please remember that many hands make a successful fundraising night. Tickets now selling at 
the office.   
 
Greenwell Point Public School and P&C would like to thank so far these business for donating: 
Greenwell Point Bowling Club, Greenwell Point Chinese, Greenwell Point Hotel, Nowra City Holden, Coles, 
Woolworths Stockland, Shoalhaven City Lanes, Shoalhaven Zoo, The Good Guys, Roxy Cinema, Michel’s   
Patisserie Nowra Mall, Bunnings, Unicorn Cheese, Centre Butchery, Creative Keepsakes, Goodnight Oysters, 
R  & R Oysters, Jim Wild Oysters, Spotlight, Taronga Zoo and  Dianne’s Hair Design Bomaderry, Nowra Farm-
ers Market. 
 
P &C CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER 
Please bring in all outstanding money by Friday so we can pay Cadburys.   
 
5/6 BERRY SPORT & RECREATION CAMP 
Berry Sport & Rec camp will be held THIS week, please finalise all paperwork and money if you have not     
already done so.  Have a great time and we hope that the weather holds out. 

DATES TO REMEMBER    
NOVEMBER 
20-22  Berry Camp Years 5/6 
21  Kinder Orientation Day  10am-11am 
30  Trivia Night 
DECEMBER 
17  School Presentation in the hall—all welcome 



CANTEEN NEWS 
This Wednesday canteen will now be using the new canteen menu attached to your newsletter.  If you would 
like to order lunch then please write your order on a brown paper bag for both first and second break and place 
your money inside the bag and leave it at the office.  Again a big thank you to Mrs Kylie Kaszonyi for taking on 
the job as the canteen co-ordinator. 
 
 
 
 
      
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
GREENWELL POINT WOMEN’S BOWLS 
The Greenwell Point women’s bowls would like to invite all ladies along every Tuesday and Thursday at 
9.15am for an hour to learn bowls.  A cup of tea will be served after bowls.  If you have a spare hour and would 
like to join these ladies for some fun then please call the club on 44 471111 or call down to visit during this 
time. 
 
 

BOAT AWARDS 
K/1  Paige Lember  

1/2/3  Evelyn Radwell 

3/4/5/6  Andrew Rowley  

GREENWELL POINT  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 

TRIVIA NIGHT 

 

Saturday 30th November, 2013 

6:30pm  School Hall 

 

$30 per ticket, includes a 3 course meal—BYO  

Dress: Christmas Theme 

 

Lucky door prizes, coin toss and  

plenty of entertainment! 

 

Please contact Greenwell Point  

School to book tickets on 

44 471379 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Best wishes and Happy Birthday to: 

Corey Kaspers who turns 7 on Thursday 


